Dear parents and guardians,

The repairs to the main water line to the school are complete and water has been restored to the
school. Classes are In Session tomorrow. Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Teachers will be working with their classes to make adjustments as required as we finish off the last
week of classes for this year. A reminder that Monday and Tuesday next week are Review & Completion
Days. Teachers will inform students if they need to be in attendance on those days.

Windsor Administration



